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DISCUSSION   
Dr. Malm thanked the faculty for pivoting so well to online instruction during the pandemic, and said 
he would be able to present a balanced budget to the local advisory board at their upcoming meeting. 
He thought UNM-Gallup was coming out of the COVID year doing fairly well on operations, and 
doing great things with students. 



suggested that this committee be dissolved, and the Assembly discussed the reasons why. First, the 
Faculty Committee on Student Affairs directly contradicts the policy for student grievances outlined in 
Pathfinder, the student handbook at UNM. This requires, first, an informal process during which the 
student attempts to settle the issue with the instructor, then the division chair, and finally the Dean. If 
no satisfactory resolution is reached, the student begins a formal process that must include a written 
complaint. While the Dean of Instruction may appoint an advisory committee to assist him with the 
investigation into this complaint, that is not the Faculty Committee on Student Affairs. Second, the 
informal/formal process has been vetted by university lawyers and the Board of Regents, and we do not 
want to contradict this. The Faculty Committee on Student Affairs was a vestige of an earlier time 
when UNM-Gallup pursued different policies. Third, the committee is largely inactive and has not met 
to investigate a grievance for several years, as confirmed by Professor Zimmerman’s talks with 
Director Jayme McMahon and several committee members. Because faculty should know and follow 
the Pathfinder process and we do not want to confuse either instructors or students, the Assembly 
should delete the committee. No objections were raised, and this change was accepted. 
 
A few other committees had made no changes in their by-laws, so the discussion continued to the by-
laws for the Strategic Planning Committee.  Changes from last year included those to titles, such as 
CEO to Chancellor. Dr. John Burke, the chair, had also suggested some recent changes, such as the 
committee working out a schedule of meetings at the beginning of the semester instead of every second 



constitution now would state that if the Assembly does not reach quorum, the meeting shall adjourn. 
Members m



Dr. Gjteltema also reported that the local budget looks solid, due to reserves and




